
Megan Sullivan Joins LTEN Board of Directors
ROANOKE, VA, UNITED STATES, January 16, 2018
/EINPresswire.com/ -- Megan Sullivan of Shire has
joined the LTEN Board of Directors, effective
immediately.


Sullivan, head of U.S. commercial learning and
development and marketing operations for Shire, has
worked in life sciences sales and training for nearly 20
years, with experience on both the pharmaceutical and
medical device sides of the industry. She joined Shire
in 2016, and previously held positions with companies
including Lundbeck, Baxter Healthcare, Boston
Scientific, LMA North America and Janssen.


"We’re excited to have Megan join the LTEN Board of
Directors," said Dawn Brehm, executive director of
LTEN. 'With a background in both pharmaceuticals and
medical devices, she’ll bring a combination of
experience and energy to the role that will help make
LTEN a stronger organization for its members."


ABOUT LTEN


The Life Sciences Trainers & Educators Network (www.L-TEN.org) is the only global 501(c)(3)
nonprofit organization specializing in meeting the needs of life sciences learning professionals.  LTEN
shares the knowledge of industry leaders, provides insight into new technologies, offers innovative
solutions and communities of practice that grow careers and organizational capabilities. Founded in
1971, LTEN has grown to more than 1,900 individual members who work in pharmaceutical, biotech,
medical device and diagnostic companies, and industry partners who support the life sciences
training departments.


MEDIA CONTACT


For more information contact Nannette Nolan, LTEN director of marketing communications, at
nnolan@L-TEN.org.
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